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Greetings from the Personnel Committee! 

 

This month on 10/24, we met as a committee at Westminster, West Hartford, for our yearly staff 

check-ins.  All five of us were present for Shannan’s time, and then each staff member met with 
me (Jenny, as chair), Shannan (as head of staff), and the liaison assigned to each. It was an 

extremely productive afternoon. And I am grateful for everyone’s flexibility and willingness to 
share concerns and dream a little about next year. 

 

We are so blessed with the incredible work our staff offers us as a community. Thanks to 

Shannan, Pam, Dayle, and our new stated clerk, David Baer, for the labor and leadership they so 

faithfully provide. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jenny Davis, Chair 


